
Dates for your diary: 

 

 

15th-26th October 

Half term 

 

1st November 

11+ Club starts 

 

8th November  

Open Evening 

6-8.30pm 

 

13th November  

Parents Evening 

4-6pm 

 

15th November  

Parents Evening 

6-9pm 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 5th October 2018 

11+ News 

Form VI have now sat the 11+ examination and we 

would like to say well done to everyone involved in 

preparing the pupils for this task and obviously, to 

our pupils for their hard work and diligence. 

We had a wonderful response from pupils  (and parents) for our Space 

Day today. This was inspired by a Nasa endorsed World Space Week 

to celebrate the launch of Sputnik on 4th October 1957. We have all 

had a fantastic day discovering Space in all its varied dimensions!    

P. Stevens 

Science Co-ordinator 

Photos will be available on the school website. Please also 

check our Twitter page and Facebook for photos. 



Gentle reminders: 

In the interest of health and safety, please ensure ALL earrings, watches 

and bracelets are removed for PE sessions including religious threads.  

 

As part of the school uniform, girls are required to wear long hair tied back. 

Hairbands should be pink, black or white with no adornments. 

 

Please do not reply to School Comms messages. If you need to email the 

school, please use info@oxfordhouseschool.net.  

Thank you to everyone 

who attended the meet the 

teacher sessions last week. 

We trust you found them 

helpful and informative. 

Friendship Ambassadors 

Our friendship ambassadors have been 

busy this half term attending our playground 

friendship ‘bus stop’ to ensure that every 

child has someone to play with. This year’s 

ambassadors were voted for by their peers 

at the end of last term. Their role is to pro-

vide opportunities for pupils who sometimes 

struggle to make and maintain friendships, 

to enjoy playtimes and help them to become 

a good friend.  

Our Friendship Ambassadors are:  

 

Katherine - Reception  

Avalyn - FI  

Henrietta - FII  

Saffron - FIII  

Atiya - FIV  

Beatrice - FV  

Evan – FVI 

 

We look forward to seeing the positive  

difference the Ambassadors will make  

to our school life this year! 


